
Dear Ross Road Parents and Guardians, 

 

I’m excited to share with you that our school will be presenting Pirates! The Musical! 

Information regarding tickets, costumes, prop requests, and parent volunteering 
opportunities for help back stage will be coming in the Ross Road Monday Message in 
the following week, but all primary classes will now have received a copy of the lyrics 
sheet to practice. The music for Pirates!The Musical by John Jacobson and Roger 
Emerson is available on Spotify, Apple Music, Amazon Music, Alexa and also YouTube 
if you’d like to access that at home. 

For now, here is a list of the dates, times and classes for our show 

 

Cast A  March 5th, 6th and 7th at 11 am at Ross Road gym 

E01, F01, F03, E03, E05, F06, F08, F10, E07, F12 

 

Cast B  March 5th, 6th, and 7th at 1:30 at Ross Road gym 

F02, F04, E04, E02, F05, F07, F09, E06, F11, F13  

 

Kindergarten performances  

E08 March 5th 11 am, March 6th 1:30 

F14 March 5th 1:30 am, March 7th 11am;  

F15  March 6th 11 am, March 7th 1:30 pm 

 

If you have a child in grade 6 or 7 who is an actor this year, please check with them to 
ensure that you know which date they are performing in a specific role!  

 

Sincerely, 

Suzanne Morgan 

Music teacher  


